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To celebrate children’s outstanding  

attendance and attitude to  

learning I will be giving prizes away every 

week until the end of the year. 

Children will be nominated to me by their 

class teacher and names will be drawn 

from a hat! All children with 100%  

attendance during the previous week will 

be entered into a draw to win a prize. 

 

Can I please remind you that;  
All nail varnish needs to be  

removed from nails for 
school.   

No false nails allowed. 
Any cosmetics found on the 

school site will be  
disposed of.  Please do not 
bring chewing gum onto the 

school site. 
Governors have asked me to 

remind parents about our 
school uniform.  They must 
wear, black school shoes, no 
trainers, or other coloured  

footwear. If you are  
unsure please look at our 

related policy on our  
website. 

  
Thank you for your  

support. 
 

Meeting for new Y3 parents, 

(currently Y2) 

The meeting will be held in the 

Junior Hall on Tuesday 17th 

July 2018 at 3.30 –4.00pm 

The aim is to go through some 

basics and meet key staff. 

Staff will be able to answer 

questions too at the end of the 

meeting. 

              Year 6 News 
Dates 

Leavers’ Performance for parents 

 Wed 18th July at 1.30 pm 
 

  Leavers’ Disco  

 Thur 19th July  

 7.30—9.15 pm—£1 

 Year 5 Music Concert  
Tuesday 3rd July  

10.00-11.00 for Year 5  

parents only 

New classes and New 

Teachers ! 
On the 4th and 5th July 

2018, your child will meet 

their new teacher and be 

introduced to their new 

class, You will be told by 

your child who their new 

teacher is on that evening, a 

slip with the information will 

also be given to help some of 

the younger children to  

remember too. 

Sponsorship 
Please return all sponsorship 
money and forms to school as 

soon as  possible so that we can publish the 
total raised towards our defibrillator. 

New Parent Governor  

We would like to extend a very warm  

welcome to Mrs Bissell,  our new Parent Governor. 

 Mrs Bissell has a child in Year 4 and we look forward to  

having her on our Governship Team. 

PARIS & Euro Disney 2019 
We are organising a trip to Paris 
for February 2019. The  trip will 

include  visits to the Eiffel  
Tower,  a tour of Paris, Euro  

Disney and much more...The trip 
will be for children in Y6 and will 

cost approximately £300.  It will combine a  
powerful mix of education and  excitement.  

A trip never to be forgotten! If you are 
interested in this amazing trip for your 

Year 6 child  next year then please contact 
the office with your deposit ASAP.  Balance 

will need to be paid by  
December 2018. 

Keeping safe in the Sun! 

Please be sun aware.  Your child 

will need fresh drinking water  

everyday and during hot sunny days  

will need appropriate sunscreen,  a sun hat 

and to seek shade.  (Staff are unable to  

administer sunscreen, children may bring 

this to apply themselves at key times  

during the day, please tell your child not to 

share, it is for personal use only). 

Sports Inflatable Activity Day —

Kick out Cancer 
On Tuesday 17th July we will be holding 

a “Kick out Cancer” inflatable as a fund 

 raising event.   If your child would like 

to take part,  they can bring in £1  

donation for charity.  Thank you. 

Manchester City  

Signed Shirt Raffle draw 
 

This will take place 

during morning assembly 

on 

Wednesday 20th 

June  

Sports Days 

Mon 25th June—Year 3 

Tues 26th June—Year 4 

Wed 27th June—Year 5 

Thur 28th June—Year 6 
Starting at 1.30pm.  

Please wait to enter through side gate 

on the carpark. 
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